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I strongly oppose this anti-democratic bill. So many Oregonians benefit from mail in 

ballots; especially marginalized citizens. Not everyone can easily get to a ballot 

station and vote. People with physical limitations. Senior citizens who are in facilities. 

Working fathers and mothers with multiple jobs. Lots of people cannot afford a car 

and public transportation in some places are not reliable or available. Please do not 

pass this bill. It would hurt so many people in our community who should be able to 

easily and safely vote. Thank you! 


